
 
Hello PGBC family, 
I am requesting that you remember our Mothers Morning Out staff in your 
prayers as we prepare for the new 2023/2024 school year. The Father has 
provided us with enough teachers and substitutes to begin the school year 
fully staffed and I am so thankful! Prayers for guidance, safety, and a 
servant's heart to fulfill God's will for this ministry!  
 

Amanda Ayers, MMO Director 
Amy Weathers, Assistant MMO Director 

 

MMO 2023/2024 Staff 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MMO would like to thank the following people for MMO would like to thank the following people for MMO would like to thank the following people for MMO would like to thank the following people for     
helping us get ready for the new school year:helping us get ready for the new school year:helping us get ready for the new school year:helping us get ready for the new school year:    
John AdamsJohn AdamsJohn AdamsJohn Adams for providing CPR instruction for our teachers.  
Tim SlaughterTim SlaughterTim SlaughterTim Slaughter for hanging new blinds in the classrooms. 
Adrian Johnson and Ronnie AustinAdrian Johnson and Ronnie AustinAdrian Johnson and Ronnie AustinAdrian Johnson and Ronnie Austin for pressure washing in front of the FLC. 
Melissa WatkinsMelissa WatkinsMelissa WatkinsMelissa Watkins for helping the teachers prep items for their classrooms. 
MMMMatt Johnsonatt Johnsonatt Johnsonatt Johnson for installing a new dishwasher and wall repairs within rooms. 
Mary Head and Christy SuttonMary Head and Christy SuttonMary Head and Christy SuttonMary Head and Christy Sutton for all they do in preparation for a new intake of  

students and staff.  
The Missions CommitteeMissions CommitteeMissions CommitteeMissions Committee for hosting an upcoming Coffee Connection with the  

families of MMO. 
MMO CommissionMMO CommissionMMO CommissionMMO Commission members for helping to prepare for a new year.  
Pastor PhillipPastor PhillipPastor PhillipPastor Phillip for his leadership. 
Church membersChurch membersChurch membersChurch members who pray for the staff and children.  

 
We are so excited to start a new year!  

Please continually pray for God's blessing over this ministry! 
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We are so excited to start a new year!  

Please continually pray for God's blessing over this ministry! 

 
 

Katy M. 
Katy G. 
Kristie L. 
Laura B. 
Leslie M. 
Lilly M. 

Lindsey D. 
Loretta D. 
Lynn B. 

Mallory A. 

 

Adrienne Y. 
Alexis V. 
Amber S. 
Amber T. 
Amy J. 

Breana Y. 
Brittany S. 
Carissa K. 
Claire L. 
Corie W. 
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Dylan W. 
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McKenzie H. 
Megan S. 
Molly K. 
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Renee W. 

Stephanie B. 
Tabitha G. 
Theresa F. 
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